
 
 
 

                 COQUITLAM EXPRESS FUNDRAISER 
                   Thanking You for Your Involvement! 
                     Fantastic Mundy Road Spirit… 
 
 

   
 

    
 
 
 



    

   
 

     
 
 



 

 

 

 

Ingrid Davitt is looking for some helpers for the Christmas Market place 

coming up soon!! 

Here is a list of what she is looking for as far as help…. 

  

Nov 25th & 28th – two or more helpers to help collect items and sort them as 

they come in the morning…. 

  

Nov 29th - 4-5 helpers for a couple of hours in the AM to help collect and 

sort items that have come in for the market place 

                        Also, if the market is able to be “opened” a little early, 

helpers to set up at the end of the day 

  

Nov 30th – at least 25 full time helpers for the day to sell, wrap, help 

children shop, etc.  

  

**if you are able to help even for part of the day, it would be very much 

appreciated!! *** 

  

Please contact Ingrid Davitt (davitt@telus.net) if you are able to help. 

 Please see attached noticed. 
 

You can also ask me if you have any questions (I just may have an answer!) 
 

Thanks so much, 

Lori Lacroix 

Volunteer coordinator gal ☺ 

  

 

 

 



  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
      
   Next PAC Meeting   

Friday, November 25th   
9:00 a.m.   
School Library   
   

  

   Let’s have a good time! 
                      

Clothing Drive update: 
136 bags of clothes have been donated to date! 
It is not too late to clean our your closets and 
drawers -so reminder your friends and neighbours -
there are still 2 weeks left before pick up on Friday 
Nov 18th. 
DDA pays $3.00 per bag once we reach 150 bags... 
 
For more information or any questions, 
 please contact Shannon Antunes at 
shannonantunes@telus.net 
 


